
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 21ST May 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Non uniform day - Year 8 Summer Fayre Fundraiser 
 

Year 8 are currently in the process of organising events and raising money towards their leaver’s 
prom in July. As part of this they are hosting a Summer Fayre on Friday 13th June from 2:00pm to 
4:30pm. All parents and friends are welcome to attend and join in with the fun and games. 
 
As part of the event, there will be numerous stalls and activities taking place, which require prizes. 
We would like to give pupils the chance to come in non-uniform on Tuesday 10th June in return for 
bringing in a donation towards the summer fayre. This can be unwanted gifts, toys, games, 
ornaments, cakes or sweets, in fact anything suitable for a tombola, raffle or general prize fund, 
including our water or wine stall (adults only).  
 
Year 5 are being provided with a paper cup to create something similar to a jolly jar (see link): 
https://the-gingerbread-house.co.uk/how-to-make-a-jolly-jar/ 
 
Please hand in donations each morning to form tutors. Any donations of wine must be handed 
directly to the school office by an adult.  All donations will be greatly appreciated and will help to 
support our Year 8’s with their event. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
   
 
 

Mr A Hughes    
Head of Mathematics/Careers & Pastoral Lead 
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